
 
 
 
 
22001 Loudoun County Pkwy 
Ashburn, VA  20147 

 
 

xo.com 

June 21, 2018 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Transmittal No. 114 
 
Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
9300 East Hampton Drive  
Capitol Heights, MD  20743 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch:   

 
The accompanying revised tariff material, bearing Tariff F.C.C. No. 1, is sent to you for filing in 

compliance with the requirements of the Communications Act of 1934, as amended, on behalf of XO 
Communications, LLC (FRN 0006275945).  The filing, issued on June 22, 2018 to become effective July 3, 
2018, adjusts switched access rates as part of annual modifications. 

 
The following tariff pages have been revised: 

 
40th Revised Page 1  
20th Revised Page 2  
15th Revised Page 4  
14th Revised Page 136  
14th Revised Page 137  
16th Revised Page 138  
16th Revised Page 139  
16th Revised Page 140  
14th Revised Page 141  
14th Revised Page 142  
5th Revised Page 299  

 
This transmittal letter and associated attachments are being filed electronically today via the 

Federal Communications Commission’s Electronic Tariff Filing System (ETFS). Payment in the amount of 
$925.00 has been electronically transmitted to the U.S. Bank in St. Louis, Missouri, in accordance with the 
fee program procedures. 
 

Please address any inquiries or further correspondence regarding this filing to my attention at:  
Verizon, 22001 Loudoun County Parkway, Ashburn, VA 20147 or via phone at 703-694-5950. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Daniel G. Ostroff 

  
Daniel G. Ostroff 
Analyst – Government Relations 
 
 
Enclosures: Tariff FCC No. 1 


